
Colorado and Southern Road Jany.14, 1902 

Hill to George Harrio 
"In regard to the Colorado and Southern, I do 
not think under present conditions that we 
should make extension in that direction." Re 
accounting methods of the Burlington Road and 
needed changes to conform to the Great North- 
ern's system. 

JJH LetterBook, 3/13/99 - 5/30/02, P. 387 


